
EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINISTRATION

New Large Single Load (NLSL)
Re-examine Three NLSL Policy Issues

Following the NLSL public meeting held in Portland on July 10, 2001, several
participants asked Bonneville Power Administration to extend the comment period
beyond July 27.  BPA will extend the period for an additional week, and now
will accept comments on the three NLSL issues through close of business on
Monday, August 6, 2001.

The issues open for comment are outlined in a Federal Register Notice that was
published on June 25, 2001.  A copy of that notice as well as a copy of the NLSL
policy document can be found on the website listed below:

http://www.bpa.gov/Power/subscription

Comment Opportunities

1. Send written comments to:  Bonneville Power Administration, P.O. Box 12999,
Portland, Oregon 97212

2. Send comments electronically via an email to: comment@bpa.gov

3. Fax comments to BPA at 503-230-3285

Please contact Dave Fitzsimmons at 503-230-3685 if you have questions on this
NLSL review process.


